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Diesel provides one of the most efficient form of combustible energy and is reliable 

year-round, incl. during winter's frigid months. Eliminating choices for Oregonians is 

antithetical to freedom - it is Draconian tyranny that cuts deeply into the pockets of 

each and every Oregonian (directly and indirectly). Our request is for Salem to 

ensure bringing back common sense transportation options in Oregon to assist with 

increasing wealth, not depleting it with "well-meaning" errors. Respects go to those 

legislators who know exactly what we're referring to, so thanks in advance for 

implementing policies that agree with Oregon's economy, not destroy it. 


